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Emergency Contacts 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are in the process of updating all of our emergency contact details. 

 

Please can you complete both sides of the enclosed form to ensure we have the most up 

to date medical information and telephone numbers should we need to contact you in an 

emergency. This information will be available for all off site school trips. 

 

This information may be different to the “Collection Consent Form” that you have 

recently completed about who you have authorised to collect your child from School in 

the absence of yourself or your usual child carer. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Carolyn Tew 

Executive Head Teacher 
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